
 

MEMO 
 

Mayor 
 
To: City Council 

From: Mayor, Anthony J. Penterman 

Date: 06/04/2024 

Re: Tornado 5-21-24 

 
 
On Tuesday, May 21, the City of Kaukauna experienced a massive storm causing 
damage to trees and property, massive power outages, and displacing over 50 
people from Round House Manor. This storm was later identified as an EF1 
Tornado. Thanks to the incredible efforts of our Fire Department, Police Department, 
Street Department, and Kaukauna Utilities those displaced have found temporary 
housing and the City has made remarkable progress in recovering from the storm. 
Thank you again to everyone involved – we would not have been able to respond so 
quickly had it not been for you. 
 
Additional thanks to Outagamie County Emergency Management, Outagamie County 
Executive Tom Nelson, Community Emergency Response Team, Kaukauna Area 
School District, Red Cross, Little Chute Fire Department and Public Works 
Department, Combined Locks Fire Department and Public Works Department, and 
Kimberly Public Works for their assistance in finding shelter and temporary homes 
for those displaced and for cleanup efforts following the storm. 
 


